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TRANSLATION OF LETTER RECEIVED AT LLOYD'S
REGISTER, BILBAO, DATED THE 28TH OCTOBER,
1952, FROM MR. ANGEL CIRIZA OF SAN SEBASTIAN.

Dear 8irs, 5.8 !lﬁﬁ c*

I confirm your letters of the 29th, gugupt lpst,
snd 16th September, and in reply to the same, I beg to
inform you that I de not consider 1t necessary the survey
to which you refer in your two letters, o-wing to the
special attention that we give to these vessels,

Without further to aéd, and thanking you for

your attention, we remain, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,

(signed) A.ciriza
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